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ROSEBUD COMMUNITY GARDEN 

Newsletter April 2024 

 

Compost Bins 

Many thanks to Sam and his helpers for building our new compost bins. They look great and 

hopefully will make the system more user friendly. We have already commenced making compost 

in several bins. Please follow the signs when you have plant material to add to the bins. It is really 

important to cut up your prunings etc so that they will break down more easily. 

Weeds 

The recent rain has encouraged all the weeds to go crazy so please pull some out when you are at 

the garden. It would also be great if everyone tidied the area surrounding their plot. 

Committee meeting 

The next meeting will be on Saturday 27th April. 

10.00am Committee Meeting – All welcome 

11.00am Working Bee 

12.30 Shared lunch- (We have some leftover sausages which will be cooked on the day.) 

Container deposit scheme  Thanks to Jenni and Lindsay for getting this program up and running. 

There is a soft collection bag at the garden in the worm farm area. Please put your bottles and cans 

there if you do not wish to make your own way to the Container Deposit Service in Rosebud (Unit 

1/8 Henry Wilson Drive). If you choose to deposit your eligible bottles and cans direct at the CDS 

and want the garden to get the benefit of the refund you need to use our following code.  

  Zone ID: C2000010712 

 

 

 

 



2 

 

 

Sausage Sizzle 

Our next Bunnings Sausage sizzle will be held on Saturday 22nd June. We will need all hands on 

deck! Several people have already volunteered but we need at least four people for each 2-hour 

shift. Please let me know if you are available so I can start to put a roster together. 

(sandra.j.freeman@gmail.com) I will do my best to give you the time you select. 

8 – 10 am 

!0 – 12pm 

12- 2pm 

2 – 4 pm 

Positive Feedback 

I have had many comments from various people saying how terrific the garden is looking, so well 

done everyone! It just shows what can be achieved with a great team of willing workers. 

Happy gardening everyone, 

Sandra Freeman 
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